
 
 

Tacoma Yacht Club Daffodil Marine Festival and Parade Weekend 
 

General Information 
 

Please forward the following information to all attending: 
 

1. Daffodil information and all registration forms are online. Go to: www.tacomayachtclub.org  
and follow the Daffodil 2017 link.  

2. All vessels must complete either a Parade Boat Registration or a Non-Parade Boat Registration 
form online for moorage space in the basin.  

3. If you would like a TYC representative to visit your club, please email: rsboat@hotmail.com   
4. Permission must be obtained to enter or move vessels within the basin. Call Basin Control on 

VHF channel 69 for clearance and assistance. Also, obtain clearance from Basin Control to exit 
for the parade or depart for your homeport. Thank you!!  

5. Dinner reservations are recommended for Thursday evening. Dinner will be a limited menu 
with salad bar. Please call 253-752-3555.  

6. In accordance with the Tacoma Fire Marshal there will be ABSOLUTELY NO open fires or 
barbeques on Tacoma Yacht Club premises, including the basin and parking lot. Thank you!  

7. Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES can alcoholic beverages be taken into or out of the TYC 
clubhouse, due to Washington State Liquor Control Board regulations. We greatly appreciate 
your cooperation.  

8. Avoid use of basin power for heating. The basin power grid will be operating at maximum 
load without heat. Please do not unplug any power cords that are plugged in when you arrive. 
WE CANNOT GUARANTEE YOU WILL HAVE ACCESS TO POWER.  

9. Please exercise care in transiting TYC member boathouses.  
10. Due to difficult moorage arrangements and lack of shore side facilities, bringing pets to 

Daffodil is discouraged. If you do bring pets, please be responsible in handling and cleanup. 
Please keep pets on a leash at all times.  

11. Breakwater Marina does not provide fuel. Please make arrangements to fuel before coming 
to Daffodil. There are facilities in the Thea Foss Waterway.  

12. NEW THIS YEAR: The TYC Peninsula renovation is underway and we are excited to show you 
the progress in transforming the slag peninsula into a parklike setting!  While construction will 
not be complete, it will not impact moorage in the basin or any of the events.  However, 
several dock access points have changed which increase the walk to parking/roads.  It has also 
impacted our parking so we will not be able to accommodate RV’s this year.   For your 
convenience, TYC will be running shuttles vans during scheduled times as posted on the event 
program. 
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